Notice regarding CITS Trainers for short term ecosystem

This has reference to notice sent to training partners via on considering CITS trained trainers
eligible for training in short term ecosystem on 23rd Nov 2021. It has been reported time and
again that few PMKVY training partners are not following the said guidelines. There have many
incidents of not allowing CITS certified trainers to work as an instructor in PMKVY centers, a
clear violation of the  Order of NCVET F.N0.22003/01/2019/NCVET/97 dated 26 December
2019. The copy of the order and previous communications in this regard are attached herewith.

The training partners are to be advised to adhere to the said order strictly failing which, there
shall be strict disciplinary action including blacklisting of the Training partner/Center.

Looking forward to your kind cooperation.



